
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.3024 
M5B 1K5 gwinn@torontohydro.com  

July 8, 2009 

 

 

 

via electronic mail – original to follow by regular mail 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli (boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca)  

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  

Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2007-0680 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2009-0069 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2008-0401 

 

To All Parties: 

 

RE: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s  

2010 Cost of Service Electricity Distribution Rate Application 

OEB File No. EB-2009-0139 

 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) intends to file its 2010 Cost of 

Service Electricity Distribution Rate Application (“2010 EDR Application”) by August 

2009.   

 

Where possible, and in support of its Environmental Footprint Policy, THESL would 

prefer to provide Intervenors with electronic copies of its Application and related 

documents thereby reducing the use of paper and minimizing costs.  THESL will, 

however, continue to serve requesting parties with paper copies.  Please note that in 

addition to e-filing through the OEB’s web portal and circulation via an e-mail 

distribution list, THESL’s Application and all related filings will also be available on the 

Toronto Hydro Regulatory Affairs website at 

http://www.torontohydro.com/electricsystem/residential/regulatory_affairs.html  
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If you intend to apply for Intervenor or Observer Status in THESL’s 2010 EDR 

Application, please reply to this email by July 15, 2009 and indicate your preferred 

copy format: 

(1)  I am agreeable to receiving all submissions in electronic format only (PDFs 

by email, CDs for files larger than 4MB, or internet access). 

(2)  I would like to receive a paper copy of the original submission (Application 

and Pre-filed Evidence) only.  I am agreeable to receiving all other submissions 

in electronic format. 

(3)  I would like to receive a paper copy of all submissions. 

 

THESL appreciates your support for this initiative.  If you require further information, 

please contact Anna-Christina Crespo at 416-542-2755 or at 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

[original signed by] 

 

Glen A. Winn 

Manager 

Regulatory Applications & Compliance 

Tel:  416-542-2517 

Fax:  416-542-3024 

gwinn@torontohydro.com  
 

 


